
THE HISTORICAL SOCIETY OF THE TOWN OF COLONIE 

Cordially Invites You to a Special Presentation by  

Michael Lucas 
Archaeology and History of African 

American Farms in the Capital Region 
Sunday, April 7, 2024 - 2:00 pm 

Town of Colonie Library, 629 Albany Shaker Road 

New York State Museum archaeologists Michael Lucas and Kristin O’Connell 
draw up a field map at the Powell farmstead site in Colonie. 

Michael Lucas, Archeologist with the State Museum, will discuss the little known but surprising 
and fascinating story of owner-operated African American farms in the Capital region in the 1800s as 
revealed in unique historical archaeological sources. 

Lucas and his team have identified a handful of Black-owned farming families who operated in 
the area during the period. Some of them bought land during a time when African Americans were 
required to prove they owned $250 worth of property to vote in elections.  Lucas’ project mostly 
focused on the Powell farmstead in Colonie, which was bought by Thomas and Betty Powell in 1818 
and located about a mile north of the Boght Corners hamlet. The Powells’ farmstead was one of five 
African American-owned farms in Colonie identified by the archaeologists. Another farmstead 
belonged to Prince Jackson, who, in 1834, acquired 2 acres from the Shakers of Watervliet religious 
community by working for 68 days, earning 4 shillings a day. 

 
If you wish to attend, please register by clicking on the calendar at 
the library web site or call the information desk at 518-810-0314. 

For further information call Bebe Morehead at 518-694-8610 


